NOTICE OF NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING

Dear Neighbor,

Please join us on the evening of November 5, 2013 to learn about our plans to build
new residences and street-front commercial space at 1414 Main Street. The
purpose of this meeting will be to get the neighborhood’s feedback on the proposed
project.

Dogtown Coffee will be supplying refreshments to our neighbors. We kindly ask
that you do not bring guests from outside the neighborhood as space will be limited.

We look forward to meeting you.
WHEN:

Tuesday, November 5t at 7pm
WHERE:

1414 Main Street
(Enter from Main Street through the “clown” door)

For questions or further information, please contact:

Brian Silveira
silveira.brian@gmail.com



